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Serving the Catholic Community since April 9, 1836 

Twenty-third Sunday in Ordinary Time 
September 6, 2020 

Parish Mission 

We are one Church: loving Jesus, 

serving Jesus, and sharing Jesus. 

Parish Vision 

We are a vibrant Catholic church 

serving a diverse community in a 

safe and welcoming environment 

where we care for all people 

along their faith journey. 

Core Values 

Discipleship • Hospitality 

Serving • Worship 

Weekend Masses 
Saturday, 5:00 p.m. 

Sunday 7:30, 9:00, 10:45 a.m., 

3:00 p.m. (Spanish) 

Weekday Masses 

Monday 6:30 a.m. 

Tuesday 6:30 a.m. 

Wednesday 6:30 a.m., 5:15 p.m. 

Thursday 6:30, 8:00 a.m., 12:10 p.m. 

Friday 6:30., 8:00 a.m. 

Saturday 6:30 a.m. 

Confessions 

Saturday 3:30 - 4:30 p.m. 

or by appointment 

If today 
you hear his voice, 
harden not your 

PSALM 95 

Diocesan Development Fund 
The Diocesan Development Fund Campaign (DDF) is the annual 
campaign for the Diocese of Springfield-Cape Girardeau. The funds 
raised through the campaign advance the mission of the Catholic Church 
through a host of ministries that assist families, parishes, and the 
Diocese as a whole.  

This year St. Vincent de Paul’s parish goal is $250,000 with a 
participation goal of 600 households. To date St. Vincent parishioners 
have given $232,505 (93%) toward the goal. 453 families (75.5% of 
donor goal) have responded so far with a pledge of prayer and money. 
Thank you! Please be generous and remember DDF in your prayers. 

Prayer for  

Prayer for  

Lord, on this Labor Day, 

we celebrate the work we do, 
and we thank You for the blessing of our jobs. 

We ask for those seeking employment 

that You guide them in their search for work. 

We ask for guidance when we are confused. 

We ask for patience when working through conflicts. 

We ask for strength to complete each day. 

We ask for rest when we are weary. 

We ask that You be with those whose faces we might never see 

but who work tirelessly each day for the good of us all.  Amen. 
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Am I my brother’s keeper? All three readings today suggest that for the 

Christian steward the answer is “Yes!” 

Secular Franciscan Order 
Second Sunday of Each Month • 1:00 - 3:00 p.m. 

St. Vincent de Paul Parish • Upper Meeting Room 

The Secular Franciscan Order is laity following the Rule St. Francis 
wrote, approved by the Pope, to support one another in living a 
simplified life - from Gospel to Life from Life to Gospel.  Come and see!  
Contact Anita Tygett at 573-335-1538. 

Act of Spiritual Communion 
The “Act of Spiritual Communion” is a prayer for anyone who 
desires to receive the Eucharist but is unable.  

“My Jesus, I believe that You are present in the Most Holy 
Sacrament. I love You above all things, and I desire to receive You 
into my soul. Since I cannot at this moment receive You 
sacramentally, come at least spiritually into my heart. I embrace 
You as if You were already there and unite myself wholly to You. 
Never permit me to be separated from You.  Amen.” 

 • Mass Intentions • 
Monday, September 7 Labor Day 
 6:30 am Alex and Gabriel Cantoni  

Tuesday, September 8 
The Nativity of the Blessed Virgin Mary 
 6:30 am Margaret Jones  
 
Wednesday, September 9 St. Peter Claver 
 6:30 am Ola Mae Diebold  

 5:15 pm Jeanette Dohogne  

Thursday, September 10 
 6:30 am Living and Deceased Members 
  of the Dorothy Reinwald Family 

 8:00 am Bill Gerecke  

 12:10 pm Fr. Joseph Kelly (living) 

Friday, September 11 Patriot Day 
 6:30 am Jackie Todd  

 8:00 am Living and Deceased Members of the 
  Elmer and Genevieve DeBrock Family 

Saturday, September 12  
  6:30 am Leon and Bernice Jansen  

 5:00 pm Theresa Wibbenmeyer  

Sunday, September 13 
Twenty-fourth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 7:30 am Gladys Mae Jones 

 9:00 am Living and Deceased Members of the 
  Harrison and Marshall Families 

 10:45 am Amos  and Marjorie Reisch (living)  

 3:00 pm St. Vincent de Paul Parish Family 
 (Bilingual) 

• Prayer Requests • 
Please remember the sick, the hospitalized, the 
homebound, and those who care for them. Pray also 
for those suffering from Covid-19 and for all health-
care workers. 

Baptismal Prep 
Parents and godparents are required to attend a baptismal 
preparation class before a child is baptized in the Catholic 
faith. The next class is scheduled for Sunday, September 13, 
at 4:30 p.m. and will be held in the lower meeting room. 
Please contact the parish office to register for the class and to 
fill out a baptismal registration form. 

Do you know of someone who has 
expressed an interest in learning 
about the Catholic faith? If so, 
have them contact Deacon Mark 

Kiblinger at mkiblinger@svparish.com or call the parish office at 
573-335-7667 with their contact information. Deacon Mark will get in 
touch with them.    

Diving into the beauty of the Catholic faith 
has never been easier: at home, on the go, 
or from any internet connected device. 
Discover thousands of books, audio talks, 
movies, documentaries, and studies … 
something for every member of the family 
to grow closer to Christ and His Church. Go 
to the Web browser on your computer or 
phone and type: https://svcape.formed. 
org. Click on Register. Next you will need 
to type in your information and create a 
password. Check the box that you have 
read and understand the terms of service. 
At the bottom, click on “create account.” 
You will now have access to all of the 
resources in Formed. You can also access 
Formed by searching for “Formed” through 
your app store. 

 

Weekday Mass Change 
With the start of school, additional Masses have been added to the 
weekday schedule. Masses are celebrated at 8:00 a.m. on Thursday and 
Friday when school is in session. The Mass on Tuesday at 12:10 p.m. will 
no longer be celebrated. The weekday schedule is as follows: 

• Monday at 6:30 a.m. 
• Tuesday at 6:30 a.m. 
• Wednesday at 6:30 a.m. and 5:15 p.m. 
• Thursday at 6:30 a.m., 8:00 a.m. and 12:10 p.m. 
• Friday at 6:30 a.m. and 8:00 a.m. 
• Saturday at 6:30 a.m. 

Please Note: The school Mass on Friday at 8:00 a.m. is extremely full due 
to the social distancing that needs to take place. If the Church space 
becomes too crowded, the upper meeting room will be available with 
livestreaming. Holy Communion will be brought to that area during the 
Communion Rite. 

mailto:mkiblinger@svparish.com
https://svcape.formed.org
https://svcape.formed.org


St. Vincent de Paul Parish 

Readings - September 13, 2020 

Sirach 27:30-28:7  Romans 14:7-9 
Matthew 18:21-35 

Collection - August 30, 2020 

 Collection   $ 15,228.80 

 E-Tithing   $ 1,587.00 

 Total   $ 16,815.80 

 Weekly Budget   $ 31,450.00

 Year-to-date Difference   -$ 27,437.72 

Thank you for being good 
stewards of God’s gifts!

• The Week Ahead • 

Monday, September 7 

  Happy Labor Day! 
 7:00 pm Healing Prayer Ministry 

Tuesday, September 8 

Wednesday, September 9 

 8:00 am Ugly Quilt Ministry 
  (8:00 - 11:00 am) 
 9:00 am Wednesday Morning Bible Study 

 3:00 pm Divine Mercy Holy Hour 

 6:00 pm RCIA 

Thursday, September 10 
 9:00 am Maxine’s Shareable Wearables 
  (9:00 - 11:00 am) 
 1:00 pm Thursday Afternoon Bible Study 

Friday, September 11 

 Saturday, September 12 
 9:00 am Maxine’s Shareable Wearables 
  (9:00 - 12:00 noon) 
 3:30 pm Reconciliation 

Sunday, September 13 
 4:30 pm Baptismal Prep 

May They Rest in Peace  
Sympathy is extended to the families of:  
Karen Ecklund West, mother of Andy West; 
Barbara Beard, a member of the St. Vincent Parish family; 
Antonio Trejo-Patino, father of Antonio Trejo and Reyna Trejo; 
Ron Roth, a member of the St. Vincent Parish family;  
Shirley Harrison, mother of Mark Proffer; 
Joseph Yuede, a member of the St. Vincent Parish family; and 
Jody Grim, sister of Dee Dee Siebert and Jim Maurer. 

May they and all the souls of the faithful departed, 
through the mercy of God, rest in peace. 

Attention: Adult Catholic Men 
 You are invited to the Cape Girardeau-area 

Thursday, September 17, 2020    6:30 p.m. 
St. Augustine Parish  Kelso, Missouri 

An evening of Adoration and Confession 
A meal will not be served. 

GetHelpGiveHelp.info 

The parish office 
will be closed on 

Monday, September 7, 
in observance of 

Labor Day. 

Ugly Quilt Ministry News 
Each October for more than 20 years, the Christian Service Ministry of St. 
Vincent Parish has participated in “Ugly Quilt Weekend.” Because of the 
pandemic and the safety of volunteers in large groups, Ugly Quilt Weekend will 
not be held this year. 

The need for bedrolls remains great. Therefore, the Ugly Quilt room (in the 
DePaul Center) will be open on Monday and Wednesday mornings from 8:00 
- 11:00 a.m. Volunteers are needed to help tack bedrolls. Groups are welcome. 
Social distancing and safety precautions will take place. For more information, 
contact Kathy at 573-587-5970. 

Maxine’s Shareable Wearables 
Do you know there are as many men as ladies who shop at Maxine's, the parish 
clothing ministry? But the supply of men’s clothing is never as high. Items 
needed now are men’s shoes (sizes 11 and larger), men’s medium shirts, small 
khakis, and men’s backpacks and duffel bags.   

Thank you to the new Thursday volunteers. Unfortunately no one has 
answered the request for Saturday workers. If you have an interest in assisting 
those in need and can spare a few hours on a Saturday morning, please call the 
parish office. Slots are available once a month, once every two months, or on a 
substitute basis. 

Winter clothing will be accepted beginning late September. Items in short 
supply are plus-size winter coats, toddler boys’ clothing, and adult/children’s 
boots. Donations may be brought directly to Maxine’s (basement of old 
convent) on any Thursday (9:00 - 11:00 a.m. ) or Saturday (9:00 a.m. - 12:00 
noon).  Thank you!  
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You! Yes, I need YOU! 
Do you hear Him knocking on the door 
of your heart? Come and join in teaching 
God’s little children! Parish School of 
Religion (PSR) teachers are needed for 
grades 1-2 on Wednesdays evenings 
from 6:00 - 7:30 p.m. (October - May). 

 The retirement 
benefits are simply 
heavenly!  ☺ 

Don’t delay! 
Call today! 
573-335-7667 

Parish School of Religion 
Escuela Parroquial de Religión 

PSR (Parish School of Religion) 
Recognizing that parents are the primary teachers of the faith to their 
children, our Parish School of Religion exists to help parents of our 
families who attend public school. Our PSR program exists to support 
parents in teaching faithfulness and understanding the life of the Church. 
Because of the pandemic this year, our PSR program on Wednesday 
evenings will take a new shape. We are going to have two learning tracks. 

Track 1 will be weekly. This will include our First Graders (First Sacraments) 
who are beginning to learn about the faith for the very first time in a formal 
setting. It will also include our Second Graders (Second Sacraments) who 
are doing the final preparation for First Reconciliation and First 
Communion. In addition, our weekly track will include Seventh Graders 
and Eighth Graders who are preparing for the Sacrament of Confirmation 
after Eighth Grade. This track will begin on Wednesday, October 7, and will 
be held from 6:00 p.m. to 7:30 p.m. 

Track 2 will be twice a month on the first and third Wednesdays. This will 
include the rest of our students in grades 3, 4, 5 and 6. These four grades, 
along with their parents and all parents of grades 1, 2, 7 and 8, will come 
together in the Church for a family learning session. At the end of the 
family learning session, grades 3, 4, 5 and 6 will have “homework” to take 
home and do over the next two weeks. This track will begin Wednesday, 
October 7, and will be held from 6:00 p.m. to 7:30 p.m. 

Understandably, this is different from previous years, but this is due to the 
pandemic. It is necessary to meet weekly with our children preparing for 
Sacraments and help them prepare for First Reconciliation, First 
Communion, and Confirmation. For the other grades, we hope to provide a 
good curriculum by meeting with them twice a month and giving them 
their religion homework to do in between gatherings. Even with the 
different and unusual, we hope to provide a good faith program for our 
young children and their parents. 

Bienvenidos al Miércoles PSR (Escuela Parroquial de Religión) 
PSR (Escuela Parroquial de Religión) comenzará el miércoles, 7 de 
Octubre. Las clases para los grados uno, dos, siete y ocho estarán en la 
Iglesia a las 6:00pm. Desde la iglesia, los estudiantes serán despedidos a su 
salón de clases. Se les pide a los padres que vengan a reunirse con sus hijos 
en su aula a las 7:30pm. 

La preparación para la primera comunión es un programa de dos años. El 
primer año es una introducción a la fe. El segundo año prepara al niño para 
la primera reconciliación y primera comunión. La preparación para el 
Sacramento de la confirmación comienza con una revisión de todos los 
sacramentos en el grado 7. El grado 8 es cuando el niño se prepara para la 
confirmación. 

Para preguntas sobre PSR, comuníquese con el Padre Rick o 
Padre Brian después de la Misa. 

Kathy Hotop-Raines 
Director of Religious Education 

kraines@svcape.eduk12.net 

573-335-7667 

 • Contact Information • 
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Protecting God’s Children for Adults 

Virtual Options for Safely Connecting with Others 
By Robert Hugh Farley, M.S. 

Editor’s Note: Please be aware that when using technology, safety 
measures should be in place to protect you and the people with whom you 
interact. This month's article provides a snapshot of different online 
platforms that can be used to interact and connect with others during this 
time of health crisis, at your own discretion, with a general description of the 
pros and cons of each platform. Next4 

 month's article will provide tangible information about how caring adults 
can create safer environments through using online platforms to interact 
with others, and will provide information about how to best monitor the 
child's use of the Internet, as well.   

Introduction 
The media today has inundated all of us with terms and reports such as: “Stay 
at Home,” “Social Distancing,” “Self-Quarantine,” and, “Non-essential 
Businesses such as Bars and Restaurants Ordered Closed.” So then, how does 
one connect with family members, friends, acquaintances, our colleagues from 
work, people with our ministries and the children who may be in our care 
(albeit remotely), while also doing it safely and still protecting youth?  

For the typical “non-techie” person, 
it's going to take a little time and 
lots of patience, but in this world of 
ever-changing technology, it is 
possible to continue moving forward 
with the self-isolation dilemma 
while also connecting with others.  

Options for Connecting 
The simplest option for one to 
connect is by making a phone call. 
Whether one has a landline phone 
or a cell phone, all one has to do is 

use the device's speakerphone option and any number of people can sit around 
the phone and easily join in a conversation.  

Video-calling options are a fabulous way for people to stay connected with face
-to-face capabilities while still practicing social distancing mandates.  

If a person's computer, cell phone or tablet has an Internet or WIFI connection 
and a web-cam, that person can utilize the device for video-calls by using  a 
free Skype application (app) download. Up to ten people can join in a video-
call using Skype. If everyone is simply using Skype, the video-call is completely 
free if you each have WIFI, regardless of where you are located. Users only 
need to pay when using the premium Skype features like voice mail, texts or 
making voice calls to a landline or cell phones that don't also have the Skype 
app.  

Another option is utilizing Apple's FaceTime app. If you and the person 
you're tying to connect with both have an Apple device like an iPhone, you can 
easily create a free FaceTime video-call with each other. One can also create a 
Group FaceTime with up to 32 Apple devices such as an iPhone, iPad or even a 
Mac. Unfortunately, this video-calling technique only works for the devices 
that support FaceTime, so Android users won't be able to join in the video 
conversation. Additionally, one may have to update the Apple iOS for the video
-calling to work on their device.1   

If one does not have an Apple device, one can download the free Google 
Duo app, which is a video-calling version of Apple's FaceTime. Similar to 

(Continued on next page) 

Virtus Sessions 
VIRTUS Protecting God’s Children 

is the adult safe-environment 

program offered by the Diocese of 

Springfield-Cape Girardeau. The 

Diocese requires all adult 

employees and volunteers who have 

substantial contact with children to 

attend the seminar.  

Due to the Corona Virus and the 

ever-changing protocols for public 

gatherings, the Diocese has taken 

the precautionary step of making 

available an online option for the 

training. This is a temporary 

action and, hopefully, live training 

will continue. Additional information 

can be found at www.virtus.org. 

Check availability for additional 

dates/locations on the VIRTUS 

website. To attend a seminar you 

must pre-register with your full 

legal name. Pre-registration is 

necessary: Go to www.virtus.org 

and click on the yellow link labeled 

“Registration” (you may either view 

a list of sessions or begin the 

registration process). To register for 

a specific session, select “Begin the 

Registration Process”. From the 

pulldown menu, select “Springfield-

Cape Girardeau”. Follow the online 

prompts, completing the Code of 

Conduct and entering your 

information for a background 

screening. If you are unable to 

register online, please contact the 

parish office. 

http://www.virtus.org
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Skype, Google Duo works cross platforms, which means that unlike 
FaceTime, Android devices can connect with Apple devices using just one 
app. Duo at this time only supports eight people in a group video-call.  

Another option for video-calling is the Google Hangouts app. This 
download, free in the U.S. and Canada, allows members to initiate and 
participate in text, voice or video-calls, either one-on-one or in a group. 
The Hangouts apps are available for iOS and Android devices. You'll need a 
Google account, such as a Gmail account or Google Plus account, to use the 
Hangouts program. Up to 25 people can join a video Hangout. 

The Zoom app, available for iOS and Android devices, is another option 
for remote conferencing or simple video-calling. Zoom allows free, one-on-
one video calls or large groups. Unfortunately, the free video-calls can only 
last up to forty minutes in length. After that, there is a monthly 
subscription charge, but the premium video-calls can last up to 24 hours 
and support as many as 100 callers.  

The most popular video-calling app for the socially-connected Generation 
Z (those born between 1996-2010) is the free download Houseparty app, 
available for iOS and Android devices. Although Houseparty is limited to 
only eight video-callers, a user can have several “rooms” open at a time, the 
idea being that one can go from to room to room like at a real house party. 

The WhatsApp download, available for iOS and Android devices, is 
popularly known worldwide for instant messaging, and is also free. 
WhatsApp also has a video-calling platform that allows up to four people to 
connect together at a time. 

The Facebook Messenger app, available for iOS and Android devices, is 
another alternative for video-calling one-on-one or in groups. 

This list of video-calling options is not completely exhaustive, because new 
options appear constantly. The best option for video calling depends on the 
type of device that a person uses.  

Concerns for Trusted Adults 
As with any type of technology, a parent should monitor or at least be 
aware when a child or teen connects with others in a video-call. Just as 
some people will take advantage of a pandemic to price gouge, a child 
molester will use the pandemic as an opportunity to try to gain video 
access to a bored or lonely child or teen, who is forced to stay home, by 
offering companionship. 

Another safety tip is for a parent to insist that parental permission is 
required for the download of each App on a mobile device. This is easily 
facilitated by a parent retaining the password that is required to install a 
new App on the device.2  

Technology continues to rapidly change. Parents and all of us who are 
charged with protecting children must continue our efforts to stay abreast 
of the many new devices, software programs and the latest apps that may 
be used by young people and child molesters seeking to manipulate and 
sexually abuse children. 

References: 

1. iOS update information for Apple devises can be retrieved from the 
Internet at: https://support.apple.com/en-us/HT204204  
2. Note from the author: This technique was fully described in an earlier 
VIRTUS Online article that I authored titled, The Importance of Mobile 
Device App Awareness. 

This article is the copyrighted property of National Catholic Services, LLC. All rights reserved. To 
provide constructive feedback, or for permission to redistribute, please communicate with: 
editor@virtus.org  

Updating Your New 
Code of Conduct 

If you completed the Virtus session 
prior to July 2020, it is now time to 
complete a new Code of Conduct. 
Diocesan policy states all Employees, 
Clergy, Religious and Volunteers, 
including Sport Coaches, who work/
volunteer in parishes and come in 
contact with children must sign a copy 
of the Code of Conduct each year.   

Please follow the online steps to read 
the new Code of Conduct for 2020-
2021.  (If you unable to get online, 
please contact the parish office for a 
copy of the form.)  

1. Go to:  http://dioscg.org/ 
2. Click on the ‘Ministries/Offices’ 

section found at the top of the page. 
3. Scroll down until you get to ‘Child 

and Youth Protection’ 
4. Scroll down to the ‘Forms’ Section. 
5. Click on the one that applies:   
 2020-2021 Code of Conduct Adults 

ENGLISH 
2020-2021 Code of Conduct Adults 
SPANISH 

6. Read the Code of Conduct.   
7. Print out the last page.   
8. Answer the top five questions and 

sign/date the bottom of the form. 
9. Return to Beverly in the parish 

office. 

Thank you for helping 
to keep children safe! 

https://support.apple.com/en-us/HT204204
mailto:editor@virtus.org
http://dioscg.org/
http://dioscg.org/wp-content/uploads/2019-2020-Code-of-Conduct.AdultsENGLISH.4.pdf
http://dioscg.org/wp-content/uploads/2019-2020-Code-of-Conduct.AdultsENGLISH.4.pdf
http://dioscg.org/wp-content/uploads/Code-of-Conduct.2019-2020.SPANISH.4.pdf
http://dioscg.org/wp-content/uploads/Code-of-Conduct.2019-2020.SPANISH.4.pdf
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First Reading 
Ezekiel 33:7-9 

Thus says the Lord: 
You, son of man, I have appointed 
watchman for the house of Israel; 
when you hear me say anything, 
you shall warn them for me. 
If I tell the wicked, 
“O wicked one, you shall surely die,” 
and you do not speak out to 
dissuade the wicked from his way, 
the wicked shall die for his guilt, 
but I will hold you responsible 
for his death. 
But if you warn the wicked, 
trying to turn him from his way, 
and he refuses to turn from his way, 
he shall die for his guilt, 
but you shall save yourself.  

Responsorial Psalm 
If today you hear his voice, 
harden not your hearts. 

Second Reading 
Romans 13:8-10 

Brothers and sisters: 
Owe nothing to anyone, 
except to love one another; 
for the one who loves another 
has fulfilled the law. 
The commandments, 
“You shall not commit adultery; 
you shall not kill;  
you shall not steal; 
you shall not covet, “ 
and whatever other 
commandment there may be, 
are summed up in this saying, 
namely, “You shall love 
your neighbor as yourself.” 
Love does no evil to the neighbor; 
hence, love is the fulfillment 
of the law.  

Gathering Song Ubi Caritas 

http://www.usccb.org/bible/exodus/34:4
http://www.usccb.org/bible/exodus/34:4
http://www.usccb.org/bible/exodus/34:4
http://www.usccb.org/bible/exodus/34:4
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Communion As the Deer Longs 

Gospel Reading 
Matthew 18:15-20 

Jesus said to his disciples: 
“If your brother sins against you, 
go and tell him his fault 
between you and him alone. 
If he listens to you, 
you have won over your brother. 
If he does not listen, 
take one or two others along with you, 
so that ‘every fact 
may be established on the testimony 
of two or three witnesses.’ 
If he refuses to listen to them, 
tell the church. 
If he refuses to listen 
even to the church, 
then treat him as you would 
a Gentile or a tax collector. 
Amen, I say to you, 
whatever you bind on earth 
shall be bound in heaven, 
and whatever you loose on earth 
shall be loosed in heaven. 
Again, amen, I say to you, 
if two of you agree on earth 
about anything for which 
they are to pray, 
it shall be granted to them 
by my heavenly Father. 
For where two or three 
are gathered together in my name, 
there am I in the midst of them.”  

Music reprinted with permission under ONE LICENSE #A-603099. 
All rights reserved. 28.5 

 

Communion Sanctuary 
Congregation: (sing twice) 

Additional Words and Arrangement by LLOYD LARSON, Words and Music by JOHN THOMPSON and RANDY SCRUGGS 

© 1983 and this Arr. © 2020 Whole Armor Publishing Company and Full Armor Publishing Company, 

All rights in the U.S. administered by Peermusic III, Ltd. 

International copyright secured.  All rights reserved. Used by permission., Reprinted by permission of Hal Leonard LLC. 

Sole Selling Agent for this 2020 Arrangement: Hope Publishing Company, Carol Stream, IL 60188, www.hopepublishing.com. 

800-323-1049 

The Publisher grants permission to reproduce this page for Congregational singing. 



Welcome to St. Vincent de Paul 
If you would like to register for the parish, change your address, or simply have questions, 

please fill out the form and place it in the collection basket. You may also mail it to the 
parish office at 1913 Ritter Drive, Cape Girardeau, MO 63701. Please free to contact parish 

office staff anytime during regular office hours, Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday, and Friday, 

8:00 a.m. - 4:30 p.m. You may email the parish office at contactus@svparish or call 335-
7667. A  parish registration form is available at http://www.svcape.com/Parish/. 

Name _________________________________________________________  

Street Address ___________________________________________________  

City/State/Zip  ___________________________________________________  

Email _________________________________________________________  

Phone _____________________________________________________  

I am new to Cape Girardeau.               I am new to St. Vincent de Paul Parish. 

I have been attending St. Vincent Parish and would like to register as a member.  

Please change my address to the one shown above. 

I would like to sign up for Faith Direct. 

I would like to learn more about the Catholic faith. 

I would like to register my child/children for Parish School of Religion. 

St. Vincent de Paul Parish 

Recessional Lord of All Hopefulness 
The Nicene Creed 
I believe in one God, 
the Father almighty, 
maker of heaven and earth, 
of all things visible and invisible. 

I believe in one Lord Jesus Christ, 
the Only Begotten Son of God, 
born of the Father before all ages. 
God from God, Light from Light, 
true God from true God, 
begotten, not made, 
consubstantial with the Father; 
through him all things were made. 
For us men and for our salvation 
he came down from heaven, 
and by the Holy Spirit 
was incarnate of the Virgin Mary, 
and became man. 

For our sake he was crucified 
under Pontius Pilate, 
he suffered death and was buried, 
and rose again on the third day 
in accordance with the Scriptures. 
He ascended into heaven 
and is seated at the right hand 
of the Father. 
He will come again in glory 
to judge the living and the dead 
and his kingdom will have no end. 

I believe in the Holy Spirit, 
the Lord, the giver of life, 
who proceeds 
from the Father and the Son, 
who with the Father and the Son 
is adored and glorified, 
who has spoken through the 
prophets. 

I believe in one, holy, catholic 
and apostolic Church. 
I confess one Baptism  
for the forgiveness of sins 
and I look forward to the 
resurrection of the dead 
and the life of the world to come. 
Amen. 
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